
 

March $ , 1956 

Dear r . .heeler: 

Wi th furt.hcr reference to my l etter of Feb­
ruary 17 , I should like to inform the Department 
that Dr. Lloyd P~dwin and Professor Frederick Adams , 
both of the ~~ssachusetts Institute of Technology, 
~rill attend the Seminar on the Training for Town and 
Country PlD.nning which will be held beginni1g next 
Monday at the University of Puerto Rico. Dr . Podwin 
has been most active i n helping wit h the organization 
of the Seminar. 

I have been informed by the University of "'uerto 
Rico that they wculd like former Governor Rexford 
Guy Tugwell to eive his views on certain matters ll'hich 
will come up before the Seminar. Dr. Tugwell is now 
visiting lecturer at the University and was the origi­
nator of t~e Puerto Rico Planning Board . 

For your information, I am attachi ng a full list 
of the par ticipants, including those that have been 
invited from Latin .America by the Housing and Planning 
Section of the Department of Social Affairs of the 
United Nations. 

Sincerely yours, 

ARTURO 1·10RALES CARRION 
Commonvealth Under Secrct"lry of State 

Mr. Richard S. Wheeler 
Deputy Director 

Office o~ International Confcrencen 
DepD.rtmcnt of State 

Washington 25 , D.C . 
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